
Dear Covenant Parents, 

We understand what an important part good nutrition plays in keeping children’s minds and bodies 

working well throughout the school day. We feel blessed to have the opportunity to provide meals for 

your children and appreciate all your support in doing so! 

As we begin the new school year, there are a few reminders and updates from the Covenant Cafe to 

note: 

• The deadline for lunch orders is 8:00 am each day (including Tuesdays).  If you anticipate 

your child arriving late to school (doctor’s appointment, etc.) please make sure that they are 

signed up by 8:00 am.   

 

• Orders should be entered in advance through your FACTS account. As a courtesy, teachers 

will be checking lunch orders at the time they take attendance during first period.  Lunch 

orders for Tuesday will be checked on the previous school day due to late arrival.  When 

necessary, students may also sign up until 8:00 am on the clipboard at the front desk. 

 

• Paying for lunch and snacks/breakfast must be done online through FACTS.  Please do not 

send cash with your child.  

 

• When sending lunch from home, please include only those items that your child can open and 

prepare for themselves.  There are microwaves available for students to warm food if needed.  

We ask that you avoid anything that requires a lengthy cooking time so that all students may 

have sufficient time to eat. 

 

• Snacks and breakfast items are available for purchase between 7:00 am and the start of school 

in the morning and then again during the students’ own lunch period after the meals have been 

served.  Beverages and fresh fruit may be bought throughout the day. 

 

• The current menu, lunch schedule, and instructions for ordering and making payments are 

available on the Covenant website by going to Menu> Parents> Resources and Links> Lunch.   

If you have any questions regarding the Café services at Covenant, please do not hesitate to contact 

me at bhearn@covenantknights.org or 281-359-1090 ext. 209. 

Once again, thank you for the opportunity to serve your children.  We are looking forward to a great 

year! 

Blessings, 

Billie Hearn 

Cafeteria Manager 

 

“So, whether you eat or drink, or whatever you do, do all to the glory of God” 1 Corinthians 10:13 
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